
PENDLETON SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Co-Chairs’ budget level would 
result in cuts of $841,064 in 2015-16 
and $1,410,769 in 2016-17. In Pend-
leton we are committed to offering full 
day KG in the fall of 2015. 

Unfortunately with this budget we’ll be 
offering full day KG while at the same 
time increasing class sizes K-12 and 
eliminating programs at the secondary 
level. Six to eight teaching positions 
would likely be eliminated in 2015-
16, and then ten to twelve teaching 
positions in 2016-17. At the end of 
the biennium we will have lost another 
12% of our teaching force. We may 
also consider shortening the school 
year. Any gains we have 
made in our secondary 
STEM and CTE 
programs will be lost.

At this funding level we would be 
forced to cut $146,197 in 2015-16 
and then $684,768 in $2016-17. 

Again, the elimination of K-12 teach-
ing positions and elective programs 
at the secondary level would be 
necessary. Class sizes would increase, 
moving upward from our 2014-15 lev-
els. To put this in context, we currently 
have an average of 29 students per 
1st grade classroom in the Pendleton 
School District. 

This funding level would result in a 
surplus of $837,752 in 2015-16 and 
$338,796 in 2016-17. 

This funding level would allow us to 
add teaching positions with a focus 
on impacting class size at the primary 
grade levels. The addition of three 
teachers in our primary grades would 
result in average class sizes of ap-
proximately 26 students per classroom 
in grades K-3. 

Additionally, we would be able to 
enhance our STEM and Career Techni-
cal Education programs in grades six 
through twelve. 

- $85/
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